From: Jonathon Quick_

Sent: 08 May 2019 03:22
To: LDP
Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road

To whom it may concern,

I am writing thie email about the building plans for the green area at Garthdee road which is currently
being used as a community farm.

I grew up living very close by, near the reservoir and river. It is deeply saddening every time a green area
gets taken over by construction and profiteering. And the community farm is fulfilling a service for the
area in a way that just a couple of new houses won't. All they will do it make a couple of people wealthy
at the expense of the neighbourhood.

I'm urging you to please halt this plan and allow the community farm to continue and for the place to be
re-forested.

Please don't let a dream and the soul of the area die for the sake of a few new houses which are
completely un-needed.. especially given how the housing market is in Aberdeen.

Thank you for reading and I hope that this makes you think, and most importantly act. Because you are
the only people who can decide the fate of what happens there.

Kind regards,
Jonathon





